

HOME BULLETIN

www.ebenezerchristianschool.org Date: March 18, 2024

"Rooted in Christ" based on Colossians 2:6-7

Auction!!!!

- Our 2024 Auction, "Moving Mountains" was a huge success! The generosity of our school society and beyond in both donations and bidding was amazing! The Auction was a <u>HUGE</u> success!!!!!! Praise God for His goodness! We are so thankful for all of the parents who volunteered time, talents, or monetarily to make this a success. We also want to thank our student helpers and their parents for their help on the night of the auction.
- Final numbers are being tallied and will be released as soon as we have it ready, a rough estimate is \$250,000.00!
- If you need a copy of your receipt, please email <u>ebenezerauction@gmail.com</u> to request one
- Available for purchase in the school office are Commemorative Ebenezer Beanies for \$20.00 apiece. (Cash, Check or Venmo is accepted) See picture below.

School Cleaning:

The next school cleaning is scheduled for tomorrow, March 19, organized by the Norman family. Check the schedule in the back of the Directory for the entire year's schedule. If you have any questions or concerns about your time and service, please contact our janitor, Brenda Sprague.

"The Prince and the Pauper":

Come and enjoy the 7th and 8th grade classes acting out the classic play "The Prince and the Pauper". The play will be performed Friday, April 12 at 7:00pm in the Lynden Christian Performing Arts Center. No entrance fee, but donations will be accepted to help offset costs.

Chapel:

This month's Chapel is our Easter Chapel on Wednesday, March 27 at 9:00 a.m. Everyone is welcome to attend and worship with us.

Class Pictures:

Thanks, Jennifer Apps, for taking our class pictures last week Wednesday! Details on how to order prints will be emailed out later when Jenn has the pictures ready.

Ebenezer Supporters:

Do you have parents, grandparents or friends who want to stay in the know with the happenings around Ebenezer? We would love to add them to our supporters list! Please email the office with their name and address and we will add them to our mailings.

office@ebenezerchristianschool.org. Thanks!

Archery:

Ebenezer's archery team competed in the state "Wolf Cup" tournament on March 9 in Kennewick, WA. For the middle school division, our team placed 3rd in Bullseye, earning another trophy for the school! A few archers earned individual awards. Those awards will be announced and presented later. Congratulations archers! Many thanks to our coaches Bill Stinson and Alan Scott for their time and talents teaching our students.

End of 3rd Quarter:

Friday, March 22 marks the end of our 3rd quarter of school. There is **NO SCHOOL Friday**, **March 22** for Teacher Prep Day. Report cards will be sent home with students on Wednesday, March 27. If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's report card, talk with your student's teacher at conferences which will be on Thursday, March 28.

Spring Conferences:

Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences for grades K-8th are scheduled for **Thursday**, **March 28** from 12:00p.m. to 8:00p.m. A schedule was sent home Friday with your child. If your appointed time does not work, please call your child's teacher to make other arrangements. NOTE: There will be NO school on Thursday, March 28 or Friday, March 29.

Spring Break:

There will be no school April 1-5 for Spring Break.

We pray that you and your children will have a safe, enjoyable week off from school!

Lost & Found:

Please come check out the Lost & Found rack in the Elemenatary school. It is FULL! Lots of coats and gloves etc. The rack will be emptied during Spring Break and items will be donated.

SCRIP Reminder:

There will be SCRIP next week with order pick up only at Parent/Teacher Conferences on Thursday. Please remember that there will be <u>NO SCRIP</u> during Spring Break. Thanks!

Yearbook Pictures:

If you are around kids at school and take pictures, please send them to the office and the yearbook. We love having pictures from a variety of sources and a variety of events; recess, field trips, classroom parties, chapels, sporting events etc. Thank you for your help!

Eagle Boosters:

The next Eagle Boosters meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 10, at 8:45 a.m. in the art room. We extend a warm welcome and invitation to all parents. This is a great way to get acquainted with other supporters and help the school out at the same time! There is child care provided; please contact Kelsey Groen to reserve a spot for your little one. If you have any questions, please feel free to give Eagle Boosters president Kelsey Groen a call at 360-815-7201.

Upcoming Calendar Reminders:

March 19: School Cleaning

March 22: End of 3rd Qtr- NO SCHOOL

March 28: Parent Teacher Conferences- NO SCHOOL

March 29: Good Friday- NO SCHOOL April 1-5: Spring Break- NO SCHOOL

April 12: "The Prince and the Pauper" 7pm @ LC

April 22: Preschool Program @ 9:00am April 25: Grandparents Night @ 6:30



"He is not here: He has **risen**, just as He said. Come and see the place where he lay." Matthew 28:6